






September 13, 2012



David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	WUTC v. PacifiCorp (PacifiCorp 2010 General Rate Case) 
	Docket UE-100749 

Dear Mr. Danner:  

UTC Staff requests a six business day extension, until September 26, 2012, to file its response to PacifiCorp’s stay motion, reconsideration petition, and motion to re-open the record.  The current deadline is September 18, 2012.  

To keep the deadlines synchronized, Staff also asks the Commission to extend by six business days the 30-day compliance filing deadline and the 90-day mechanism filing deadline in Order 10, Paragraphs 74 and 75.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am assigned to represent the UTC Staff in Avista Dockets UE-120436 et al., which has a Staff case filing deadline of September 19, 2012.  These deadlines make it extremely difficult for Staff to prepare Staff positions in each docket. 

ICNU and Public Counsel inform me they support this request.  Staff believes PacifiCorp will not oppose the request, but may have a further recommendation.  In any event, we trust PacifiCorp will respond promptly with any concern it may have.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,


DONALD T. TROTTER 
Assistant Attorney General 
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